
Licensing Act 2003 
 
Current applications for new premises licences or for the variation of an existing 
premises licence. 
 
Important information: 

 
• Any person wishing to submit relevant representations concerning this 

application must give notice in writing to the Licensing team 
 

• The council will not entertain representations where the writer requests that 
his identity remains anonymous.  Copies of all representations will be 
included in the papers presented to the Licensing authority Sub Committee 
and will therefore pass into the public domain 

 

• Representations must relate to one of more of the four licensing objectives, 
the prevention of crime and disorder, public safety, the prevention of public 
nuisance and the protection of children from harm. 

 

• It is an offence liable on conviction to a fine up to £5000 under Section 158 of 
the Licensing Act 2003 knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in 
connection with an application.   

 

• Please note that if the licensing authority does not receive any 
valid representations it must grant the licence as proposed in the 
application. If valid representations are received, the application will be 
determined by the licensing sub-committee 

 

 
Applicant 

 

 
Marie Susan Earnshaw 

Activities 
applied for 

 

A variation application seeking to allow:- 
 
1. REMOVE THE FOLLOWING CONDITON: ANNEX 2 SECTION 8: 
NO ADMISSION OR RE-ADMISSION OF THE PUBLIC SHALL BE 
ALLOWED AFTER 11:30PM ON THE DAYS FRIDAY AND 
SATURDAY. 
We have been operating this premises since June 2014 and 
have proven that we are not a nuisance to the local resident 
population to and neither have there been instances of drunk 
and disorderly since we have opened. 
2. PUTTING AN ADDITIONAL BAR SERVERY IN THE BASEMENT. 
We currently have a basement with a capacity of 100 people. 
We would like this area to have it’s own serviced bar. I believe 
it will make the space safer as there will be a continued 
presence by a bar staff member in this area when trading the 
bar there. This area can be seen in the lower section of page 7 
of our license. I have attached an additional copy of the area 
with a proposed location of the bar. 
3. TO USE THE REAR CAR PARK AS A BEER GARDEN. As we have 
very little external trading space to the front of the building 



I would like to convert the rear car park into a beer garden. 
Access to the beer garden would be from 12:00 to 22:00 in 

• consideration of our local residents. I have attached a 
recent plan of the car park area. 

Premises The Bohemia, 762-764 High Road, North Finchley, 
London, N12 9QH 

The last date for representations is 17th July 2018.  Please address all 
enquiries to licensingadmin@barnet.gov.uk.  

 

 

 

Please note that if the licensing authority does not receive any valid 
representations it must grant the licence as proposed in the application. 
If valid representations are received, the application will be determined 
by the licensing sub-committee. 

mailto:licensingadmin@barnet.gov.uk

